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July 11, 2011


Ontario Energy Board
26th Floor
2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, Ontario
M4P 1E4

ATT: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli,

Re: Parry Sound Power Corporation
2011 Distribution Rates Application
Board Staff Comments on the Draft Rate Order
Board File No. EB-2010- 0140

Parry Sound Power Corporation offers the attached documents in response to the June 29, 2011 Board Staff comments. PSP has included: 

· Parry Sound Power EB-2010-0140_Reply 20110711
· ParrySound_EB-2010-0140_Reply VECC 20110711
· PSP EB-2010-0140_Foregone Revenue Final 20110711
· PSP EB-2010-0140_SUMMARY OF CHANGES 20110711
· PSP EB-2010-0140_RTSR&LV COP Update – 20110711
· PSP EB-2010-0140 H1RTSR&LV 20110711
· ParrySound_EB2010-0140_FVAllocation 20110711
· Tariff of Rates and Charges


This reply to board staff comments is respectfully submitted for the Board’s consideration. 

Thank you,



Miles Thompson
Vice President / General Manager
Parry Sound Power Corporation
